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September 3, 2013

Oregon Public Utilities Commission
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE
Salem, OR 97302

To whom it may concern:

Con-way Freight is a national Trucking cperation with our admlnistrative offices In Portland employing
aver 1,000 workers and nperating over 500 tractors in the state of Qregon.

Con-way Frelght supports various solutlons to reduce greenhouse gas emlissions by the Freight
Transportation Industry. Natural gas Is one of the alterhativas that our company has been testing to fuel
our fleat of vehiclas, One of the biggest current barrlers to the use of natural gas in our fleet Is the
extremely limited number of fueling stations for these vehicles, Untll this problem has been addressed,
we are uhable to convert any portion of our fleet over to natural gas,

Con-way Freight strongly supports Advice No. 13-10 as a positive step toward providing fueling stations
that would better allow the Oregan Trucking Industry to utllize clean hurning natural gas vehicles in qur
fleat, We respectfully ask that the Commission approve Advice No, 13-10.

Sincerely,

Lénny Gower

Manager Licensing and Operating Taxes
Con-way Frelght Inc.
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